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I respectfully request your support of HB2314.

I've been a motorcycle rider for 18 years and feel that with lane-sharing, I could be part of a
solution to congestion in Portland, plus of course it would be helpful to relieve fatigue on my
clutch hand and it would prevent overheating while stuck in traffic.

Thanks in advance for considering the potential benefits of supporting this bill.

- Jon Nystrom,

Portland 97232
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